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CEMA  Prepares for Annual Trip to the State Capitol 

Sacramento, California – The California Entertainment Machine Association (CEMA) is 
gearing up for its annual trip to the state capitol June 24-25th, to advocate for the interests 
of its members with state lawmakers. As a leading trade association representing 
businesses in the entertainment machine and amusement vending industry, CEMA plays a 
vital role in shaping legislation and policies that impact its members. 

CEMA's trip to Sacramento will include meetings with key legislators and policymakers to 
discuss important issues affecting the industry.  "We are excited to once again have the 
opportunity to engage with state lawmakers and advocate for policies that support our 
industry," said Jim Wyatt, President of CEMA. 

CEMA continues to build and strengthen relationships with lawmakers.  The annual trip to 
the state Capitol is just one of the ways in which CEMA works to advance the interests of its 
members. The association organizes an annual California trade show (CEMA Spotlight 
Show January 31, 2025 in Anaheim, CA) as well as providing networking opportunities, 
industry information, and resources to help businesses in a competitive marketplace. 

For more information about CEMA and its advocacy efforts, visit www.thecema.org. 

Contact: 

Jim Wyatt 

President 

California Entertainment Machine Association 

Phone: 213-268-4908 

Email: JimWyattCEMA@gmail.com 


